
From: nancyn@efn.org
To: Exhibits HWTR
Subject: Please support HB 4069
Date: Monday, February 3, 2020 5:57:13 PM

HB 4069 l will help manage Oregon's water fairly. Accurate  data is essential to 
making wise decisions about this essential resource.

Nancy Nichols
93849 Deadwood Creek Road
Deadwood, OR 97430
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